
Melanie Barber
72 Freedom Road, Walkley, Sheffield, S6 2XD

Tel: 07812 656036
e-mail: whitbydanceteams@gmail.com   

Dear Tower Ravens,

This is your official invite to the 2019 Whitby Folk Week, which runs from Saturday 17th - 
Friday 23rd August.

I’ve included all the basic information on the arrangements for dance teams below, but 
please ring or e-mail me if you have any queries. 

What’s involved?

Dance Displays
These take place at three main venues, The Bandstand, Captain Cook Monument and 
Dock End plus Pannett Park and Whitby Abbey over the first weekend. All have 
reasonable dance surfaces, good appreciative crowds, and beer within a short distance. 
Each team will generally be asked to do 3 dance spots a day, but there are lots of 
opportunities to do more if you want. In addition there is a dance show late afternoon/ 
early evening on the Sunday and you may also be asked to perform at one of the 
evening ceilidhs. 

Parades
There are two parades, one on the first Saturday and the other on the final Friday, in 
which all booked teams are asked to take part, finishing in a display of one dance per 
team at the end of the parade.

Workshops
Most teams will be asked to do at least one workshop. Some teams are asked to do a 
series of workshops building to a performance in the workshop showcase on the Friday 
afternoon. 
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Tickets

Booked Full Week Teams (including a day off)
Season tickets are provided for all performers plus one guest and dependent children 
(11-16yrs); younger children (under 11) have the same deal as season ticket holders i.e.
they are free with ticket holders but must pay for children’s events.

Booked Part Week Teams
Tickets are provided for days of the performance only with an option to purchase 
discounted Full Week Season Tickets based on the number of days performed.

Campsite

Camping will be available to teams from 2pm Friday 16th August; I’ll need to know the 
number of units you'll need when you respond as the campsite has limited capacity.  
Unfortunately pets are not allowed on the campsite

Please could you let me know you’ll be able to join us by 30th October 2018.

 
Best wishes and I look forward to hearing from you soon, 

Melanie

Melanie Barber
Dance Team Director
Whitby Folk Week
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